
 
 

January 2014 NEWSLETTER 
 
FROM HASA PRESIDENT: 
 
As we begin a new year, I would like to thank the members of the Harnett Area Shag Association 
(HASA) for once again electing me President.  Along with the new officers elected, we will strive to 
make HASA one of THE best Shag Clubs in the area!  We want our monthly events to be “Good music, 
fun, food, dancing, entertainment and fellowship ~ a time to meet old and new friends”! 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to give a heart-felt thanks to those that served as 2013 HASA 
officers:  Vice-President, Joe McCorquodale; Secretary, Ann Thomas; Treasurer, Annette Sills; Sgt. Of 
Arms, George Aultman and Entertainment Committee Chairperson, Butch Halpin.  Without these special 
people, which make up the backbone of HASA, we would not have the quality association that we do. 
 
As we go forward into 2014, we want to continue “Giving Back To The Community”.  In 2013, we 
donated a total of $3,000 to the Dunn Shrinettes, Hospice of Harnett County, Falcon’s Children’s Home, 
Shriner’s Children’s Hospital, S.A.F.E. of Harnett County and Make-A-Wish Foundation.  We also 
donated 4 boxes of toys donated by members and guest at our December 2013 Christmas Party!  Your 
membership and attendance at the HASA events make these donations possible!  In addition, the many 
volunteer hours spent on purchasing food, preparing food, setting up for the parties and cleanup 
afterwards contribute to our ability to donate more.  HASA is a non-profit organization. 
 
Our 2014 membership is now available!  You can go online to our website at www.hasadance.com to 
download the membership application.  Come to the January 10th party and join for $25 and you get in 
FREE, plus your entertainment AND food are FREE!  Doors will open at 6:30. 
 
I welcome any ideas, suggestion or comments that will help HASA become even better, so please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  We look forward to a great 2014! 
 
Robert Honeycutt, 
President, HASA 
 

2014 HASA Officers and Contact Information: 
 
President    Robert Honeycutt  910-214-2858 hrob7@intrstar.net 
 
Vice President    Joe McCorquodale 919-820-2452 (no email) 
 
Secretary / Webmaster   Evelyn Proctor  910-892-4786 elproctor@charter.net 
 
Treasurer    Nancy Blackman  910-237-2861 njblackman@embarqmail.com 
 
Sgt. Of Arms    J. W. Jackson  910-385-5902 (no email) 
 
Entertainment Committee Chairperson Butch Halpin  919-985-1367 bhalpin@carolinasounds.com 
 



 
 
 

 
COMING UP!!! 

 
February 14 – Valentine’s Day!!!  DJ “King Curtiss” Carpenter 
March 14 – DJ Robbie Leggett 
 
Be sure to check our website calendar (www.hasadance.com under the Events/Calendar Tab) for 
upcoming events and parties including other local Shag Clubs!  You don’t want to miss out!!  
Check back often, as events will be added throughout the month. 



 



 

 
 
 
OK, folks!!!  You will want to get your SOS Tickets for this!!!  Contact Robert Honeycutt 
ASAP to get your’s! 
 
The ticket price is $30 and gets you into all participating clubs (Fat Harold’s Beach Club, 
Ocean Drive Beach and Golf Resort’s OD Beach Club, Ocean Drive Beach and Golf 
Resort’s Spanish Galleon, Pirates’s Cove, Ducks Beach Club and OD Arcade) for **all 3 
NMB (Mid-Winter, Spring Safari AND Fall Migration) events**. 
 
You won’t find a better deal than THIS ANYwhere!! 
 
Contact Robert to get your’s!!! 
 

 
You will want to check out HASA’s new and revised website!!!  www.hasadance.com 
 
Check back frequently to get news and updates! 

 
 

Check out our new Facebook page too!!  Be sure to click  
 
 

 
 
 



 
HASA extends their condolences to Jo Ann and Billy Adams on the loss of Jo Ann’s beloved mother, Leola Sills 
 
Mrs. Sills, 83 of Dunn, died Friday, December 13, 2013. 
 
 

GIVING BACK TO THE COMMUNITY 

The membership of HASA is proud to have been able to help these worthy 
charities with the following donations in 2013: 

 
Dunn Shrinettes - $600.00 

 
Hospice of Harnett County- $400.00 

 
Falcon Childrens Home - $400.00 

 
Dunn United Ministerial Association - $400.00 

 
Shriners Childrens Hospital - $400.00 

 
S.A.F.E. of Harnett County - $400.00 

 
Make a Wish Foundation - $400.00 

 
TOTAL:  $3,000.00 

 
PLUS 

4 boxes of toys for Toys for Tots at Christmas donated by members & 
guests at our annual Christmas Party held on 12/13/13 

 
In 2012, we donated a total of $3,000 and 3 boxes of toys.  In 2013, we donated a total of $3,000 and 4 boxes of toys! 

That is s total of $6,000 and 7 boxes of toys to help designated organizations. 
Let’s set a goal of working to donate $4,000 and 5 boxes for 2014! 

 



 
 

A member of the Association of Carolina Shag Clubs and National FastDance 
Association 

 
 
 

Our Dance Club Activities are Licensed by 
 

     

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


